

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

August 27, 2020

The Honorable Todd M. Turner Council Chair Prince George's County Council County Administration Building 14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Council Chair Turner:

Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is a Bill to further clarify the legal process – the adjudication process for Platforms non-compliance.

The Council's favorable consideration of this Bill is greatly appreciated. Please contact my office or Melinda Bolling, Director, Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement at 301-636-2020 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Angela D. Alsobrooks
County Executive

Enclosures